
From:   Hai Nguyen   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 25, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0074-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The original license Call Sign WK2XQO File Number 0916-EX-CN-2019 was for 400 ft AGL max, which
was approved.  We need to increase the altitude to 1,200 ft AGL to allow for follow-on testing and tech
development over the next two years.    

We are currently working with the FAA on a COA to lift the FAA imposed altitude restriction at this
location operationally, and to get their concurrence to increase the max altitude listed on the FCC license
to 1,200 ft AGL for the 5.15-5.25 GHz frequency band.    

We have requested DoD concurrence to increase the max altitude to 1,200 ft AGL for the 2.2 GHz
frequencies and it was approved.    

No other parameter change is requested.

Thanks

Hai Nguyen
Bell Textron INC.


